Monthly Report WWLFC October 2020



 Wycombe Ladies.
   
The season started with the WFA Cup where we had three victories before losing 0-1 to Fulham away. The first League game was played last Sunday away to Woodley where we won 3-0. 
On Sunday November 1st we are at home to Newbury, 2pm kick off at Wycombe College 3G pitch Flackwell Heath. Our top goal scorer for the past few seasons, Tara Woodward, has decided to take a break from football and left the Club. We have cover in place.   
                                                                                             
Under 18’s.

 By all accounts we have managed to recruit a strong group of young players and this was reflected in our only game so far with a 3-1 victory over Chesham United . As previously reported home games will be played at Lane End which may not suit the players once ground starts to become heavy during the winter. 

Administration.

We will start to have regular monthly Management meetings (first Wednesday of every month) and suggest circulating to Trust Board. Many thanks to Bob for your admin help, in particular financial discipline. 
                                                                                                                                                                                    Regards to all, stay safe.

David  

David Roberton

